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To: Academic Senate 
From: Steering Committee of the Academic Senate 
September 28th, 2021 

Resolution for Naming of Food Pantry 

Whereas, Dr. Diane Call served QCC for 47 years; 

And Whereas, The Senate Standing Committee on Environment, Quality of Life and 
Disability Issues voted unanimously in Fall 2016 to name the pantry in honor of Dr. Call's 
mother, Lucille A. Bova; 

And Whereas, There is substantial demonstrated need for the Food Pantry in the QCC 
community; 

And Whereas, Dr. Call would like to honor her mother and has indicated a desire to 
donate $50,000 to the Food Pantry, to be distributed over two years; 

And Whereas, Such naming aligns with CUNY policy on naming rights and contribution 
levels; 

Therefore, be it enacted that the Food Pantry at QCC be permanently named the Lucille 
A. Bova Food Pantry, an action to be submitted to the CUNY Board of Trustees at their
October 25th meeting for approval


